Bearwood Primary & Nursery School

Bearwood Bulletin Wednesday 17th September 2025



Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Upcoming Dates

September

Tues 23rd – School
Nursing drop in
24th – 26th Y6
residential - PGL
Tuesday 30th: Oak 2
Parent breakfast &
Phonics workshop
Y6 Secondary School
application info session

October Wed 1st : Poetry

Assembly Holly Base parents

Wed 8th: Harvest festival @ St Barnabas

Thurs 9th: Y1 Parent breakfast & Phonics present.

Church

Friday 10th – INSET Day

14th & 16th: Parent Evenings

Friday 24th: Last day of half term

Safeguarding Matters

We are fully committed to ensuring that consistent effective safeguarding procedures are in place to support families, children and staff in the school community.

If you are worried about a child or need to contact a member of the Safeguarding Team, please call the school office on 01202 590703 or email: school@bearwood.poole.sc h.uk

House Captains

After a democratic process, our new House Captains were voted in last week. Please join us in congratulating our new House Captains:

Runnymede – Libby

Queen Anne - Jackson

King John – Rola King Richard – Hope

Eleanor - Neli

Meet the Teacher

Thank you to those who attended our Meet the Teacher events last week. Please find our presentation attached to the communications.

Parking

Unfortunately, we are still seeing illegal parking and inconsiderate driving outside our school gates and on the roads near our school.

Please abide by the double yellow lines on the road outside school on Barons Road and avoid parking over driveways and drop curbs.

Let's respect out neighbours. Thank you.

PFA Sponsored Safari Stomp

Everyone should have received an animal mask and sponsorship form for their Safari Stomp, the online link is https://superkind.org/pta/bearwood-primary-nursery-pfa
Children only need their mask on the day, no other fancy dress and they can all take part even if they don't want to raise sponsorship.

Friday 26 September - Nursery, Oak, Holly, Willow bases

Friday 3 October - Maple base

Attendance Matters

The Autumn season brings lots of colds and bugs into school. Help keep your child healthy by encouraging handwashing and covering their mouths when they cough. If you are unsure whether to send your child to school look here - <u>Is my child too ill for school? - NHS</u>

TESCO - Community Tokens Cheque!

Thank you to those who dropped tokens into Tesco Community Projects – We have now received £500 to support towards a Community Fridge!

More information to follow!



Coming up... Get these dates in your diaries!

Tuesday 23rd September @9am - School Nurse Drop in

Tuesday 30th September @9am - Oak 2 Parent breakfast & Phonics

Tuesday 30th September @5pm - Y6 Secondary School application
information session

Wednesday 1st October @9:15am - Poetry Assembly - Holly Base parents/carers